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What a start to the year!

It’s safe to say that we have had an incredible start to
the year here at Trent View!

Our new students have settled into college brilliantly
and it is wonderful to see them thrive and new

friendships forming every day. 

Our returning students have been so helpful to our
new students by showing them around and

supporting them into their new lessons. It has been
lovely to see many of them reunited!

We look forward to working with all of our students,
parents and external partners this year. 

As we approach half term, just a reminder that we
finish on Friday 18th October and look forward to

welcoming everyone back on Monday 28th October.
Wishing you all a restful break. 

Dates for your diary

Keeping our students safe online

The four C’s of internet safety:

Content- The extensive range of digital material,
entertainment and media found online, including
websites, apps, games and social media.
Conduct-The behaviour of children and young people
online. 
Commerce-The commercial aspects of the online
world, such as advertising, online shopping, in-app
purchases and the risks of online gambling and scams. 
Contact-The online interactions and connections
between individuals. 

Snapchat-Allows users to send and
receive photos and videos, known as
"Snaps," to other users. can also send
voice notes, play games, and make

private chats. 
 Some features on Snapchat, such as

viewing non-followers, adding users not
in your contacts, or attaching

payments, require users to be at least
18 years old. 

Tiktok-Allows users to create, share,
and watch short-form videos up to 60
seconds long. Also add effects, filters,
and music. Videos can cover a wide
range of topics, including comedy,
dance, education, and more. Has a
wide range of users across different
age groups. TikTok prohibits content
and behaviors that may be harmful
to users, especially those under 18. 

Norton Family Bark Net Nanny

A parental control app helps parents monitor and limit
their child's online activity, monitor messages, phone logs,
and other activity, block access to specific apps, websites,

or functions. Below are some apps that you can use.

Stokes Coffee Barista
Training

Vol .05 Newsletter

Two of our students attended a fantastic day of Barista
training over at Stokes Coffee at The Lawns in Lincoln.

The students were given the opportunity to test out their
skills and master some Latte art! 

“I enjoyed learning more about the coffee machine and
how to make a latte” - Catering Student 

 
The students are excited to use their new skills in our
very own cafe, Trent Brew which is open daily to the

public from 10am-2pm. Please call to book a table on
01724 553170.

It can be difficult to navigate the ever changing world of online safety. We
wanted to give you a quick guide to the most common social media apps and

some useful info on parental controls and how you can keep your young
person safe online.  


